Faith Woodlands Project, Maulden Wood

As part of the ongoing partnership with Luton Council of Faiths and the Greensands Trust, the Forestry Commission has enabled two reflection and activity days in March and April 2011.

The first was a New Year celebration for the Bahai faith, marking the end of two weeks fasting, prayer, and reflection. It also celebrated the Zororastrian new year which was the following day. About 60 people attended, then went back to Luton to break the fast, with food prepared by the Bahai community

In early April, 106 Bangladeshi women and children from Bedford visited Maulden Wood. Most of them had never been to a wood before. The group walked to the Sacred Space, looking at signs of spring, followed by a picnic and den building, with all ages joining in from children to grandparents. A couple of quotes:

 

"That was ace!"
"That was so cool, I don't want to go home!"
"I wish we could come out here every day!".

For more information on Maulden woods visit:  www.faithwoodlands.org.uk
